
  

Saint Joseph  

ROMAN CATHOLIC Church   
973-383-1985 

973-383-1985 

Schedule of Masses  
Weekdays:  Monday-Friday at 12:05pm  
Weekends: Saturday (Sunday Vigil) at 5:00pm 

Sunday at 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am and 5:00pm 
 

Sacrament of reconciliation  
Saturday at 4:00-4:30pm or by appointment 

November 26, 2017  

 



 

 

 
 

Our Parish Family is Served By  

 

Weekly Mass Intentions  

Father ST Sutton, Pastor 
973-383-1985 - FatherSTS@gmail.com 

 

 

Father Alexander Londono, Migrant Ministry 
Fr. Alexanderlondono@gmail.com 

 

Father Edward Davey, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Thomas Zayac 
Deacon Gerald Hanifan, retired 

 
Linda Gorski 

Director of all Faith Formation   
973-383-8413 - Faithformation@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Kelly Dachisen, Director of Music Ministry 
kellydachisen@gmail.com 

 

Anne Lundgren, Office Manager 
973-383-1985 - parishoffice@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Karen Glowatski, Office Assistant 
973-383-1985 - secretary@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Sharon Eltzholtz, Bulletin Assistant 
973-383-1985 - bulletin@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Robert Lasser, Finance Administrator  
973-383-1985 

 
 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH 
Dorothy Bosi, George Hayek  
and Gerard Woodring. 

Saturday 11/25    5:00pm Jewel English 
Virginia Worthington 

Sunday 
November 26th 

 
Our Lord Jesus 
Christ, King of  
the Universe 
 

 
 
 

    8:00am 
     
 

    9:30am 
 

  
 
 

 11:30am 
 
 
 
 

  5:00pm        

 

Rita G. Havens 

 
Karen Morrison 
Brad Yucius 
 
 

Nicholas A. Marino &  
Anne Shaffer 
Francis & Stella Covel 
 
 

James N. Costello 
Intentions of Eileen &  
Michael Palumbo 

Monday 11/27  12:05pm Gail Humecky 

Tuesday 11/28  12:05pm Ernest Charland 

Wednesday 11/29  12:05pm  Joseph Savage 
Joseph Savage IV 

Thursday  11/30  12:05pm Steve Raynor 

Friday 12/1  12:05pm Lucy Sutton 

Saturday 12/2    5:00pm Oscar & Alcira Ortiz 
Vincent Capra 

Sunday 
December 3rd 

 
First Sunday of 
Advent 
 

 
 
 

    8:00am 
     
 

 
    9:30am 
 

  
 
 

 11:30am 
 
 
 

  5:00pm        

 

Gail Leiser 
Madonna Kiley 

 
Karen Morrison 
Joseph Berardo 
 
 

Joey Savage 
Nicholas A. Marino 
 
 
 

Father Stanley T. Nakowicz 
Christopher Charles Segarra 

 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe - November 26, 2017  

 

The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns near the 
Tabernacle, is the reminder of our Lordõs presence 
in the Most Holy Eucharist, burns this 

week in loving memory of:  

 
 
 
 
 

 
And the hosts and wine, which will 
become the Holy Body and Precious 

Blood of our Lord, were given  
in loving memory of:  

 
 

 

We ask you to please pray for all those who 
have asked us to pray for them, those we have 
forgotten to pray for and those who pray for 

us, especially: 
 

Ron Ayers, Fred Bender, Mary Benziger, Veronica Fernandez 
Burgos, Father Michael Burke, Father Angelus Croce,  

Penny Decker, Peter De Kleine, Jennifer DiNardo, John Fedash,   
Pat Fitzpatrick, Kathy Flores, Linda Flynn, Eileen Fra, Deborah 
Haff,  Susan Kadar, Jessica Kirby, Kerri Knight, Shirley Lavin,  
Bill Matulewicz, Jeff Matyas, Freddy Middleton, Gen Muth, 

Mike Palumbo, Michael Polster, James Proulx,  
Bishop Frank Rodimer, Olga Romeo, Linda Ross, Alexia Russ, 
Michael Ryan, Christel Siro, Brysen Sutton, Margherita Vass, 

Carol Youngman and Rita & Tom Zimich.  
 

May the Lord give them His healing presence! 

 

òOremus Pro Invicemó 

 

Weekly Remembrance  

May they now be resting in the peace    

of the heavenly kingdom! 

mailto:kellydachisen@gmail.com


Monday, November 27 

4:05pm Faith Formation (School) 

6:50pm Faith Formation (School) 

Wednesday, November 29 

10:00am Prayer Shawl Ministry (Parish Center) 

6:00pm R.C.I.A. (Parish Center) 

Thursday, November 30 

1:00pm Legion of Mary (Parish Center) 

Friday, December 1 

12:30-3:00pm Adoration (Church) 

Saturday, December 2 

Knights of Columbus - Set up (Community Center) 

Sunday, December 3 

2:00pm Knights of Columbus Christmas Social 
      (Community Center) 

 

This weekõs events 

 

 

 December 3, 2017 
 

Isaiah 63:16b-17, 19b, 64:2-7 
1 Corinthians 1:3-9 
Saint Matthew 13:33-37  

As the holiday season is soon upon us, 
this is the time when many people want 
to òdo somethingó for those in need.  

While we truly appreciate this  
sentiment, I gently remind you that 
òthose in needó are in need all  

throughout the year. That is why we collect food 
each and every week in our parish.   

 
We are so grateful for those who bring food with 

them each week and once again encourage those 
who do not, to think of the people who are less  
fortunate than we and truly are òin needó 52 

weeks throughout the year.  For many, our food 
pantry is a haven between going without food and 
having something to eat each day.  We òcanó 
make a difference  one òcanó at a time.   

Thank you for your generosity and kindness.  

 

 

PARISH WEEKEND DONATIONS 

 

 

Food for the needy  

 

Weekend readings  

 

Christmas giving tree  

 
SAINT PAUL 
ABBEY  
(on Route 206) 
has thousands 
of Christmas 
trees ready to 
choose ónô cut 7 days a week  
(November 24th to December 23rd  
from 9:00am-4:00pm). 
 
There is also the Abbey Gift Shop with many 
items that make ideal Christmas gifts,  
including books, statues, jewelry and more. 

Father has asked everyone who 

has not participated in this  

wonderful Christmas giving event 

to please prayerfully consider 

making the difference in the life 

of a child or young adult who 

would go without this year.  

 

 

All gifts are to be returned UNWRAPPED  

(with the angel attached) by 

December 9
th
 & 10

th
.  

 They may be placed in the right side of the  

vestibule as you enter the  

front door of the church.  
 

Thank you for your generosity  

in helping make Christmas a joyful event  

for these families in need.  

 

Christmas trees  

November 19
th

 
Collection $7,462 
Online Giving $304 

Total: $7,766 
 

Remember our weekly goal is $10,000 
 

Weekend Mass attendance: 708 



 

The liturgical calendar  

The Liturgical Year, also 
known as the Church Year or 
Christian Year, consists of the 
cycle of liturgical seasons in 
Christian churches that  
determines when Feast Days 
(including celebrations of 
saints) are to be observed and 
which portions of Holy  
Scripture are to be read (either 

in an annual cycle or in a cycle of several years). 

Distinct liturgical colors are used (both in vestments, 
banners and altar linens) in connection with different 
seasons of the Liturgical Year. In the Roman Church, 
the following colors are used:  
 

- Green (Ordinary Time)  
- Purple/Blue (Advent)  
- Purple (Lent or funerals)  
- Gold/White (Easter, Christ the King, Trinity 
Sunday or funerals)  

- Red (Pentecost and Martyrs)  
 
During this Liturgical cycle, the Catholic Church sets 
aside certain days and seasons to recall and celebrate 
various events in the life of Christ. In the Latin 
(Roman) Rite, the liturgical year begins with Advent 
(the time of preparation for both the celebration of 
Jesus' birth, and His expected second coming at the 
end of time). This season lasts until Christmas Eve 
on December 24th.  Christmastide follows, beginning 
with First Vespers of Christmas on the evening of 
December 24th and ending with the Feast of the  
Baptism of the Lord. Traditionally, the end of  
Christmastide was February 2nd (or the Feast of the 
Presentation of the Lord) also known as Candlemas. 
This feast recounts the forty (40) days of rest Mary 
took before being purified and presenting her  
first-born Son to the Temple in Jerusalem. 

Lent is the period of purification and penance that 
begins on Ash Wednesday and ends on Holy  
Thursday. The Holy Thursday evening Mass of the 
Lord's Supper marks the beginning of the Easter 
Triduum (which includes Good Friday, Holy  
Saturday, and Easter Sunday). The days of the Easter 
Triduum recall Jesus' Last Supper with His  
Disciples, death on the cross, burial, and  
Resurrection. The seven-week liturgical season of 
Easter immediately following the Triduum, finds its 
climax at Pentecost (recalling the descent of the Holy 
Spirit upon Jesus' Disciples and His Blessed Mother) 
after the Ascension. The remainder of the liturgical 
year is commonly known as ñOrdinary Time.ò 

The start of a new Liturgical Year, beginning with 
the first Sunday of Advent, also marks the transition 
in the Lectionary Cycle (A, B, or C) to the next.  
These cycles are a result of the Second Vatican 
Council, which ordered a change in the Sunday  
readings at Mass so that Catholics would become 
more familiar with the text of the Bible. As a result 

we now have a three-year cycle of readings built 
around readings from the three synoptic Gospels; 
Saint Matthew, Saint Mark and Saint Luke. 
 
The Lectionary is the bound book, which is used at 
Mass.  It is arranged in two cycles; one for Sundays 
and one for weekdays. 
 
The Sunday cycle is divided into three years (A, B, 
and C). 2017 was Year A. 2018 will be Year B, 2019 
will be Year C. In Year A, we read mostly from the 
Gospel of Matthew. In Year B, we read the Gospel 
of Mark and chapter 6 of the Gospel of John. In Year 
C, we read the Gospel of Luke. The Gospel of John 
is read during the Easter season in all three years. 
The First Reading, usually from the Old Testament, 
reflects important themes from the Gospel reading. 
The Second Reading is usually from one of the  
Epistles, a letter written to an early church  
community. These letters are read  
semi-continuously. Each Sunday, we pick up close to 
where we left off the Sunday before, though some 
passages are never read. 
 
The weekday cycle is divided into two years (Year  
I and Year II). Year I is read in odd-numbered years 
(20017, 2019, etc.) and Year II is used in even-
numbered years (2018, 2020, etc.) The Gospels for 
both years are the same. During the year, the Gospels 
are read semi-continuously, beginning with Mark, 
then moving on to Matthew and Luke. The Gospel of 
John is read during the Easter season. For Advent, 
Christmas, and Lent, readings are chosen that are 
appropriate to the season. The first reading on  
weekdays may be taken from the Old or the New 
Testament. Typically, a single book is read  
semi-continuously (i.e., some passages are not read) 
until it is finished and then a new book is started. 
 
The year of the cycle does not change on January 1, 
but on the First Sunday of Advent (usually late  
November) which is the beginning of the Liturgical 
Year. 
 
In addition to the Sunday and weekday cycles, the 
Lectionary provides readings for Feasts of the Saints, 
for common celebrations such as Marian feasts, for 
ritual Masses (e.g. weddings, funerals, etc.), for  
votive Masses and for various needs. These readings 
have been selected to reflect the themes of these  
celebrations. 
 
So this weekend we celebrate the Solemnity of 
Christ King of the Universe which marks the end of 
Cycle A.  With the celebration of the First  
Weekend of Advent (December 3rd), Cycle B begins.  
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Mass of remembrance  

 

Advent Christmas concert  

 

Communion breakfast  

Elderly religious need your help!   
There are more than 32,000 senior Catholic Sisters, 
Brothers, and religious order Priests living in the 
United States.  Through prayer, love, and sacrifice, 
they established Catholic schools, hospitals and 
more.  Yet years of serving for little or no pay, 
have left a shortage in retirement funding.   

Your gift helps their religious communities furnish 
necessities such as medications and nursing care.   
It also helps ensure younger members may continue 

the good works of their elders.   
Please be as generous as you can on 12/03/17! 

Rachel½s Vineyard is a 
safe place to renew,  
rebuild, and redeem 
h ea r t s  b r o ken  by  
abortion.  Weekend  
retreats offer you a  
supportive, confidential 
and non -judgmental  

environment where women and men can  
express, release, and reconcile painful  
post -abortive emotions to begin the process 
of restoration, renewal, and healing.  
Rachel½s Vineyard Paterson Retreat will be 
held Friday, January 26 th to Sunday, January 
28 th .  For more information call  
973 -377 -1004 ext. 425 or email  
RVPaterson@gmail.com. 

Come join us for breakfast on 

Saturday, December 9, 2017 

at 9:30am  at the Brownstone 

for a celebration of the 80
th
 Anniversary  

of the creation of our diocese  

followed by the celebration of  

Mass at 11:00am. 

 

Tickets are $40 per person and  

available online by visiting:  

www.rcdop.org/breakfast 

This is a Day of Celebration  

for all of us living in  

the Diocese of Paterson 

Come share with us! 

 

Religious Retirement fund   

 

Rachelõs vineyard retreats 

o  
 

 

Father ST, Kelly Dachisen,   

Cate Pasculli and Michael Shell  

will present our Annual Advent  

Christmas Concert here at  

Saint Joseph Church    
 

SAVE THE DATE !
Saturday, December 16th  

at 6:30pm .  

 

Bishopõs annual appeal 

 

 

4÷þĂô Ć÷þ ûþĂă ûþąôó 
þýôĂ ă÷øĂ Ĉôðā  
þā øý ĈôðāĂ ÿðĂă  

ðýó ĆþĄûó ûøúô ă÷ôøā 
ýðüôĂ āôðó ðûþĄó ðă þĄā 
-ðĂĂ þõ 2ôüôüñāðýòô 
þý 4÷ĄāĂóðĈʿ $ôòôüñôā яюĂă ðă єˁээÿüʿ 

ÿûôðĂô òðûû +ðă÷Ĉ -þóāþĆ ðă  
ієѐ-ѐѕѐ-ііёя þā ôüðøû ÷ôā ðăˁ  
+ðă÷Ĉ-þóāþĆЮöüðøû˅òþü  

ñĈ $ôòôüñôā юёă÷ ˅

 

This time of year, as our nation celebrates  
Thanksgiving, let us reflect on how we use all of 
the gift given to us by a loving God.  Consider 
showing your thanks for all your blessings by  
making a gift to the 2017 Bishopõs Annnual  

Appeal.  As we are reminded in this yearõs Appeal 
theme - In Giving, We  

Receive -  your  
participation not only  

impacts the lives of tens of 
thousands of people in 

need, but it benefits you as 
well.  Please make a 

pledge today!  For your 
convenience, you can 
make an online gift or 

pledge at 
www.2017appeal.org. 



 

Fatima in Franklin  

 

The Columbiettes  

 

Just  to think about  

 

Christmas  cards  

Many thanks to the people that found 
the time and interest to attend our  
weekly Bible Study Series hosted by  
Mr. Jeff Cavins.  Over the ten weeks 
some people were not able to attend each 
week, but it was a wonderful time to 

learn about our faith and Holy Scripture. We will 
start up again after the 1st of the New Year.  
We invite all who are looking to learn about their 
faith to come and see what the Lord has in store for 
you. If you need a ride, give us a call and let us see 
what we can do to assist you.   
 

òAs for me and my house,  
we will serve the Lordó (Joshua 24:15).  

NOVEMBER GIVING BACK TO THOSE IN NEED 
 
 
On November 10th  
the Columbiettes  
donated $1700 to  
DPD from the 
proceeds of the their 
Beefsteak Dinner! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

On November 17th 
the Columbiettes 
(along with  the 
Knights, Squires, 
Squirettes and  
Confirmation  
Candidates) helped 
make and decorate 
wreaths for Saint 
Paul Abbey.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
On November 20th  
the Columbiettes  
delivered food,  
clothing, and monetary 
donations to the Father 
English Food Pantry  
in Paterson.  They were 
collected  from the 
Columbiettes, Knights, 
Squirettes and the 
Squires.  
 
Father ST matched  
our donation for  
a total donation  
of $4,000.  

The Department for  
Persons with Disabilities 
is happy to announce that they 
are bringing back their  
Christmas Card fundraiser.  
They will be selling Christmas 
Cards in boxes of 12 for $10.00 
a box.  You can choose from  
five (5) card designs. 

 
All boxes are assembled by  
people with developmental  
disabilities who live or work  

at DPD.  All orders will be shipped  
upon receiving payment.   

 
Visit www.dpd.org/card to make a difference or 
call our Development Office at 973-406-1104. 

The Legion of Mary of Immaculate Conception Church in 
Franklin is pleased to sponsor two presentations by  
theology professor Rafael Gonzalez.  On Saturday, 
December 2nd, after the 5:00pm Mass,  Professor  
Gonzalez will have a talk about the Message of Fatima 
and how it is relevant 100 years after it was delivered by 
Our Lady.  Then on Monday, December 4th,  
after the 7:00pm Mass, he will discuss òTopics on  
Catholic Moralityó to gain a better understanding of why 
the Church teaches what it does.  Based on the  
document from Saint John Paul II, òThe Splendor of 
Truthó.  All are welcome. 

 
Refreshments will be served. 

 

adoration  

There will be Benediction  
and Adoration of the  

Most Blessed Sacrament on  

Friday, December 1 st 
  from 12:30-3:00pm.  

 

òAll Are Welcomeó  


